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January 14, 2025 

 

 

RE: COMPLIANCE STATEMENT 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

Pacific Coast Producers confirms that our products are manufactured according to good manufacturing 

practices. Our products have been manufactured from raw materials which, according to the 

information available to us, do not contain Bisphenols. We confirm that this statement applies to 

products packaged in cans, cups, pails, totes, drums or bins. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian Flood 

 

Director, Quality Assurance & Technical Services 

 


